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Remember in your Prayers 

Concerns:  Shawn Mahoney (son in law of John & 
Darlene Kelley); Merle Houdek; Brooklyn (Great 
Niece of Mary Ann Smith); Karen Schein; Magnus 
Svennungsen (Thoreson's great-grandson); David 
Eberhart; Bob Loos; Francis Pflibsen; Byron 
Stadsvold; Lois Rink; Mark (Pat Heath's son);  
Jeanette Erickson, Bonnie Storlie, Marsha Dick; 
Connie DeLorme, Mike & Sandy Miller 

Military Concerns: Andrew McCumber; Chris 
Sikich; Margaret & Catherine Maher; Clark Rose; 
Scot Heathman; Ryan Nordstrom; Dan & Kelly 
Pickett, all our service men and women serving in 
the Military and all of our veterans who have 
served. 

Missionary Partner: Palliative Care Program at 
Iambi Hospital, Tanzania 

Seminary Student: Martha Bec 

 

Sunday, January 30 
9 am  Virtual Worship 
8:30 am Worship in Person 
9:30 am Annual Meeting 
10:30 am Virtual Gift Worship 
Monday, January 31 
P. Ben’s Day Off 
Tuesday, February 1 
9am-3pm Office Open 
10-11 am P Ben’s Open Door 
1 pm All Staff Meeting 
2 pm Office Staff Meeting 
Wednesday, February 2 
9am-3pm Office Open 
10am-12pm P. Nikki Open Door 
11am P. Ben @ Text Study 
1-3pm P. Ben Open Door 
7pm Media That Moves Us 
Thursday, February 3 
P. Nikki Day off 
9am-3pm Office Open 
10:30am Zoom Bible Study 
Friday, February 4 
P. Nikki Day off 
10-11am P. Ben Open Door 
Saturday, Feb. 5 
Sunday, February 6 
9am Virtual Worship 
9am Worship in person 
10:30am Virtual GIFT Worship 
 
Go to www.rochesteroslc.org and 
click the calendar tab for all 
building activities. 

100 YEARS YOUNG 
OSLC Member Jeanette 
Erickson is turning 100 
years old on January 30th.  
It would be great if we 
could all send her a card 
and surprise her. Her address is 1610 3rd 
Ave NE, Rochester, MN 55906. 

IN SEARCH OF: HOME FURNISHINGS 
Couches, Tables & Chairs, Dressers, Twin Beds, Lamps, Coffee Tables and More 
 
Catholic Charities Refugee Resettlement is in need of home furnishings to sup-
port several more Afghan and refugee families expected to arrive in Rochester 
in the next few weeks.  
Please email a picture of your donation to rrvolunteer@ccsomn.org.  
Once received, we will contact you to coordinate a drop-off time. 
Thank you. 

  

WELCOME VISITORS & WELCOME TO WORSHIP!   
JANUARY 30, 2022 

 
 

"Welcome one another, therefore, just as Christ has welcomed you, to the glory of 
God."  Romans 15:7 
We welcome new visitors and old friends, long-time Lutherans, Christians from every 
tradition, and people new to faith. To those who have no church home, want to follow 
Christ, have doubts, do not believe, you are welcome here. Regardless of age, color, 
culture, sexual orientation, gender identity, socioeconomic status, marital status, 
abilities or challenges, join us, you are welcome here. You are welcome to worship, to 
celebrate and sorrow, to rejoice and recover. This is a place where lives are made new.  

8:30AM WORSHIP, ELW, SETTING 8 
Page 184 in the Red Hymnal 

CONFESSION & FORGIVENESS  pg. 94 

GATHERING SONG     “Beautiful Savior” ELW 838 

KYRIE “Kyrie Eleison” pg. 184 

CANTICLE OF PRAISE “This is the Feast” pg. 187-188 

PRAYER OF THE DAY  pg.188 

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION “Alleluia” pg. 188 

GOSPEL READING  Luke 6:1-11 

MESSAGE  Pastor Ben Loven 

HYMN OF THE DAY       “God of Grace and God of Glory” ELW 705 

CREED  pg. 105 

PRAYERS OF INTERCESSION  pg. 189 

PEACE  pg. 189 

GREAT THANKSGIVNG  pg. 190 

 “Holy, Holy, Holy Lord” pg. 190 

LORD’S PRAYER  pg. 191 

COMMUNION “Lamb of God” pg. 191 

BLESSING  pg. 192 

SENDING SONG      “The Lord Now Sends Us Forth” ELW 538 

DISMISSAL  pg. 192 

10:30am Virtual GIFT WORSHIP 
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OFFICE HOURS & CONTACT INFORMATION 
The office is open Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday, 9:00am to 3pm 
Joanne is working from home on Mondays and Fridays. 
Office—289-3021; Website: www.rochesteroslc.org 
Pastor Ben Loven—bloven@rochesteroslc.org; cell 701-580-1559 
Pastor Nikki Rockne—pnikki@rochesteroslc.org  cell 507-398-7710 
Joanne Hamilton, Office—office@rochesteroslc.org 
Greg Henderson, Director of Music—music@rochesteroslc.org 
Carole Joyce, Family Ministry Consultant—carole35@charter.net 
Katie Zahasky, Prayer Chain—254-7894 or ktzahasky4@gmail.com 
Sound Board Engineer: 9:00am Worship—Bob Westland 
 10:30am Worship—Maureen Lemens 
Offering Counters: Bill Nicklay, Joleen Carlson 

Pastor Ben’s Open Door Hours:   Tue. 10-11am, Wed. 1-3pm, Fri. 10-11am 
Pastor Nikki’s Open Door Hours: Mon. 10am-12pm, Wed. 10am-12pm 
 
We have set aside these times to specifically be in the office and available for 
conversation, but please note that meetings, visits, or pastoral emergencies 
may pull us away from our scheduled office hours 

Thank you for your generosity! Thank you so much for your 
continued generous financial giving to our congregation's 
ministry! During the pandemic, your generosity has enabled 
our congregation to continue witnessing to Christ's love, a 
message that is desperately needed in our world. We invite 
you to continue living into this faith-practice; you may give 
by placing your gift in the offering plate during in-person 

worship, by mailing your gift to the church building, by signing up for the 
automated Simply Giving program, or by going to our website. This QR code 
will take you directly there! Again, thank you for your generosity! 
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MEDIA THAT MOVES US (1st Wednesday of each month at 7pm unless 

otherwise stated) We meet by Zoom or by phone link 
February 2nd: Pod Cast: Daring to Lead by Brene Brown  
March 2nd (is Ash Wednesday- we will have to either meet after worship or a 
different date) Dangerous Women by Hope Adams 
Contact Pastor Nikki by phone or email for the Zoom or phone link. 
April 6 The Social Graces by Renee Rosen 

ALTAR FLOWERS TODAY are given to the glory of God from 
OSLC. 
 

2022 Calendar is posted. Get your favorite date/s now! 
You can sign up on the large bulletin board, email Joanne or by calling the 
office. Cost is $40 and checks can be made to OSLC with Altar Flowers in the 
memo and can be left in the offering plate or dropped off at the office. 
FLOWER SCHEDULE 
Feb. 6—Kupers 
Feb. 13—MacGillivray 
Feb. 20—Picketts 
Feb. 27—OPEN 

THANK YOUS 
THANK YOU SO MUCH for the Christmas gifts we received as Staff here at 
OSLC. It was very much appreciated and generous.  
Pastor Ben, Pastor Nikki, Joanne  

THANK YOU FROM RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE 
Thank for the generosity of the congregation for the many, many items 
donated for the House. We also donated enough monetary gifts to cover 
families stay at the house 40 nights. Thank you so much. 

DEAR FRIENDS, Thank you so much for your generous gift of $205.00 to Crisis 
Nursery. Your support helps our mission “keeping children safe”.  
Jon Losness, Exe. Director 

DEAR FRIENDS, You are a blessing to us. Thank you so much for your gift of 
$3000.00 to Lutheran Campus Center. We are sending you prayers for a 
healthy & joy filled 2022. Kelly Olson, Philanthropy Director  

DEAR FRIENDS, thank you for your donation to Channel One of 1,350.00. It 
helps us meet the unprecedented demand for assistance. Virginia Merritt, Dir. 


